
 
   

The First Presbyterian Church – Willoughby 
June 15, 2025 

Trinity Sunday 

 

 

 
 

 

IN OUR PRAYERS 
Angela, Annie, Beulah, Betty,  Bob, Barbie, Brad, Barbra, David, Don Sr., 
Drew, Evelyn,  Fred, Linda, Jacob, JR, Jeanette, Jessica, Jim and Laurie, 
John, Joyce, Lauren, Michelle, Nan, Natalie, Nick Jr., Paula, Pat, Ralph, 
Ronald, Tracy, Sean, Stephanie, Valerie and the Tocco family, Elsie, the 
Rahmani family.  We pray for the whole world. May peace prevail.  

THE FLOWERS TODAY – are to honor the memory of Randy Svec who died 
recently.  We send out our heartfelt condolences to Betty Svec.  Thank you 
for the dedication of flowers today.REMEMBER OUR FRIENDS IN CARE 



 
CENTERS AND HOMEBOUND 
 

FLOWER DEDICATION  - Flowers can be ordered and 
placed at the front of the church ($25 for one vase, $50 
for two).  Once the morning worship services are 
finished, you are encouraged to take them home or 
direct them to a homebound or hospital patient.  The 
flower chart is in the entrance hall.  There are still 
several dates available.  Suzan Plautz is your contact 
for the dedication. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Looking back on events of the last few 

months – Easter breakfast, a marriage - Paul 

and Pam McCauley, high school graduations, 

new members including confirmands joined 

us, baptism of two boys and a beautiful 

painting of Pastor 

William P. Gross.  I 

wonder what he 

would think of our 

church today?  



 
 

HAVE YOU PAID YOUR PER CAPITA?  The BLUE Per Capita envelopes are 

around the church for your gift.  Your $ 40 is a contribution that we pledge 

to the larger church in order to support the structure of our denomination. 

SIGNS OF OUR FAITHFULNESS – June 8,  2025 
Attendance June 8 – 82 in person and 25 online 
 
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR CONSISTENT GIVING.   
Your dedication is so very much appreciated!  To give, you may:  

• Place your offerings in the Offerings Box in the  
Sanctuary.  

• Send your gifts by mail. 

• Bring your gifts by the church (place in the big  
black mailbox outside).  

• Set up automatic payment through your bank.  

• Give online using the QR Code here, or through our PayPal button 
www.fpcwilloughby.org/Giving 

 
SAVE THE DATES. 

Junk in the Trunk will be on June 21 from 10-4.  

More information on the next page in the bulletin. 

Next Agape Feast will take place on Thursday, June 26. 

VBS “Camp Firelight” will be held for 5 Sundays beginning June 29. 

Next Men’s Breakfast is on Saturday, July 5 at 8am at First Watch 

Participate as a volunteer for ArtsFest in DTW.  July 19 

Rally Day will be on Sunday, September 14 

The Dougbe River School Gala will be Sunday, Sept. 14 

http://www.fpcwilloughby.org/Givin
http://www.fpcwilloughby.org/Giving


 
 

VACATION BIBLE 

SCHOOL. 

Use the QR code 

for signing up 

and information 

 

  

 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR VBS – A signup sheet is in the entry 

hallway to tell us who you are, and which dates you are available.  

Assignments will be relayed as soon as we can confirm the number of 

children who will be attending. 

 

FREE-FOOD MINISTRY - We continue to serve  
25-30 people on Mondays from 4-4:30. The 
requests for the collection in June are: Canned 
meat, Healthy cereal (Raisin bran and oatmeal 
are their favorites), peanut butter, jelly, pasta 
sauce and toilet paper.  Drop it off in the grocery 
cart Wednesdays and Thursdays from 9-12 or on 
Sundays after worship. Thank you for your 
ongoing support. 

HUNGER WALK RESULTS ARE IN!  -- 1,140 participants made the 37th 
Annual Walk & 5K Run the single best-attended fundraiser in the event’s 
history. Thank you to the 182 Runners, 911 Walkers, 47 Cheerleaders, and 
66 Volunteers. We could not have done it without YOU! Hunger Network’s 
mission to feed our communities’ future is realized because of your 
passion and support!  We are grateful to the team from FPCW which raised 
$ 1,200 to go towards the grand total.   

                                    

                   

                  

                   

               

                    

     



 
 

 

JUNK IN THE TRUNK – The Square-

Dancing group that rents our WPG 

room for 2 Fridays per month is 

hosting a parking lot Yard and Craft 

Sale.  The date is June 21 from 10-4.  

There are several opportunities to 

reach the community during this 

event.  All contact should be with 

Cheryl Kellerman at  

440-915-3556 or signing up on the 

volunteer charts in the hallway 

outside the WPG room. 

 

 

1. 3 parking spaces have been rented for Mission, M&E and items for 

sale from inside the church.  We will need to have volunteers to 

represent the church in each parking space. 

2. Rent tables for $10 apiece. A trunk may not have enough space to         

display items. We will need some volunteers who are able to help rent 

out tables. 

3. Rent a parking space yourself for $ 20.  

Volunteer signup sheets are available today.   

SAVE THE DATE – You are invited to an Art Auction and Musical 

Performance to support North Presbyterian Church on July 18 

from 5:30-7:30 pm. Light refreshments will be served.  RSVP if 

attending by July 9 to Glen Nekvasil ggn1952@sbcglobal.net 

 

file:///C:/Users/Owner/OneDrive/Desktop/June%2015/ggn1952@sbcglobal.net


 
  

                               

 

 

 

                                        June Lectionary 

June 1               Acts 16:16-34   John 17:20-26 

June 8   Acts 2:1-21    John 14:8-17 

June 15   Romans 5:1-5   John 16:12-15 

June 22   1 Kings 19:1-4, 8-15a  Luke 8:26-39 

June 29   Galatians 5:1, 13-25   Luke 9:51-62 
            

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
                 WHAT’S HAPPENING IN CHURCH THIS WEEK? 

Sun, June 15         9:00 am    Contemporary Worship with Children’s sermon 

                                10:00 am   Coffee and Fellowship in the WPG room 

                                11:00 am    Traditional Worship  

                                 7:oo pm   The Wired Word 

Mon, June 16      12:00 pm    One Step at a Time AA Meeting (women’s) WPG 

                                4:00 pm    Free-Food Distribution – WPG 

                                 7:30 pm    Willoughby Monday AA Meeting – WPG 

Tue, June 17         2:30 pm    Mission Committee- Room 1 

                                8:00 pm   Willoughby Tuesday AA Meeting – WPG  

Wed, June 18       1:00 pm    Lake County Women AA Meeting – WPG 

                                 6:30 pm   Families Anonymous – Room 1 

                                 7:30 pm    Wickliffe Group AA Meeting – WPG 

Thu, June 19       10:00 am    Yarn Connection 

                                7:00 pm    Stepping Up Al-Anon Mtg – Parlor 

Sat, June 21         10:00 am   Junk in the Trunk 

                                 1 :00 pm    Shankland Saturday – WPG 

Sun, June 22         9:00 am    Contemporary Worship with Children’s sermon 

                                10:00 am   Coffee and Fellowship in the WPG room 

                                11:00 am    Traditional Worship  

                                 7:oo pm   The Wired Word 

Contact information: 
Pastor Shane  ShaneNanney@gmail.com  & 440-813-4645 

Laura Jamison Laura@FPCWilloughby.org   

Deborah Nanney CE@FPCWilloughby.org 

Pegi Dickson   Finance@FPCWilloughby.org 

 

Office Hours 

Monday – Thursday 9:00am – 5:00pm 

Fridays 9:000am – 12:00pm 

 

mailto:ShaneNanney@gmail.com
mailto:Laura@FPCWilloughby.org
mailto:CE@FPCWilloughby.org
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